
Individuals or households of any income level can apply.  Funds are available for payments 

on utility bills, including those on a payment plan with KUB.  There are no income caps.   

 

Individuals or households can receive payment on their KUB utility bill if at least one member 

of the household has been affected by COVID-19 under any of the following circumstances:  

 

• Job loss, reduction of hours or reduction of wages due to COVID-19 

• Missed work to care for a child due to illness, school closure or online learning due to 

COVID-19 

• Missed work to care for an adult family member or relative diagnosed with COVID-19 

• COVID-19-related out-of-pocket medical expense 

• Unable to find employment 

• Other circumstance related to COVID-19 

LOST INCOME DUE TO COVID-19?  

CAC MAY PAY YOUR UTILITY BILL 

ACT NOW!   

Apply before November 10, 2020  
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